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Rep. Koegel announces support of Gov. Dayton’s emergency school aid proposal 

 

St. Paul, Minn. – Following the announcement of Gov. Dayton’s proposal to provide $138 

million in one-time, emergency funding for Minnesota school districts, Rep. Erin Koegel, DFL-

Spring Lake Park, released the following statement: 

 

“School districts across Minnesota are coming face to face with cuts that could impact the 

quality of education we deliver to students in our community. The Anoka-Hennepin School 

District is facing these cuts and the emergency funding would help continue our tradition of 

excellent education. 

 

“These funds amount to an additional $126 for every student in Minnesota. This proposal 

deserves support across party lines.” 

 

Funding increase per school district under Gov. Dayton’s proposal: 

 

Anoka-Hennepin School District 

$5.7 million 

 

Spring Lake Park School District 

$860,375 

 

Rep. Erin Koegel represents the citizens of Spring Lake Park, Blaine, and Coon Rapids in the 

Minnesota House of Representatives. She can be reached by email at rep.erin.koegel@house.mn 

or by phone at 651-296-5369. 
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